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Dear Toddler Parent, 

 

   I would like to welcome you and your toddler to the Younger Toddler 

Room.  My name is Sherri Williamson.  I am the lead teacher for the toddler 

room.  I have worked at Lakeland’s Little Learners since November, 2006.  

My education includes a Bachelor of Science degree in Business 

Management from Northwest Missouri State University and Early 

Childhood classes to complete my certification to teach infants and toddlers.   

I live in Delavan with my husband, Tracy.  We have two daughters.  Jenna, 

our oldest, lives in Ashburn, Virginia with a career in aviation.  Our 

youngest, Hanna, is a social worker in the Janesville area.  My home is 

quieter now, and I look forward to sharing my days with your children. 

 

  We are fortunate to have a wonderful teaching team.  All of the teachers 

bring years of experience and many appreciated skills to the toddler room. 

 

   Our lesson plans and activities are developed around topics the toddlers 

can relate to such as: holidays, seasons, animals, flowers, favorite books, etc.  

A variety of activities: coloring, painting, gluing, dancing and movement to 

music, and using large and small motor skills are planned throughout the 

day.  All of the children are encouraged to participate in these teacher 

directed activities.  We work on language development all day long using 

stories, songs, finger plays and just talking with the children.  There is never 

a dull moment while working with toddlers! 

 

   Thank you for sharing your child’s day with us.  We look forward to 

getting to know you and your toddler.  We plan on spending many fun-filled 

and developmentally educational moments together as we learn and play.  

Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions or concerns about 

your child or Lakeland’s Little Learners Toddler Program. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity!  

 

Ms. Sherri   

swilliamson@lakelandslittlelearners.com 


